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GENERAL PROJECT INFORMATION  
Reconstruction of I-10/SR 85 ramps will require 
closures mid-September until mid-October:  
The Arizona Department of Transportation (ADOT) 
advises drivers to plan for upcoming closures at the 
Interstate 10/State Route 85 system interchange 
ramps as part of the I-10, SR 85 to Verrado Way 
widening project. The ramps will be closed in two 
phases from Sept. 11 through mid-October. 

PHASE 1: Sept. 11-29. The following ramps 
will be CLOSED:

	` Eastbound I-10 to southbound SR 85 ramp. 
Detour: Drivers on eastbound I-10 may exit at 
Miller Road and use westbound I-10 to access 
the SR 85 southbound ramp.

	` Northbound SR 85 to eastbound I-10 ramp. 
Detour: Drivers on northbound SR 85 may 
exit at Broadway Road and use eastbound 
Broadway Road to Miller Road, then north to 
access eastbound I-10.

PHASE 2: To be announced. The following ramp 
will be CLOSED:

	` Northbound SR 85 to westbound I-10 ramp. 
Detour: Drivers on northbound SR 85 may 
use the ramp to eastbound I-10, exit at Miller 
Road and enter westbound I-10.
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ADOT Project No. F011901C
Federal Aid No. 010-A(232)S

Civil Rights/ADA: Pursuant to Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) and other 
nondiscrimination laws and authorities, ADOT does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, 
or disability. Persons who require a reasonable accommodation based on language or disability should contact Kimberly 
Larson at 855.712.8530 or KLarson@azdot.gov. Requests should be made as early as possible to ensure the State has an 
opportunity to address the accommodation.

FOR MORE INFORMATION
	` Email: Contact Kimberly Larson at 
KLarson@azdot.gov

	` Phone: 480.589.4366, or call the ADOT 
Project Information Line: 855.712.8530

	` Teléfono: Línea de Información del Proyecto 
ADOT: 855.712.8530

	` Online: Visit the project webpage to sign up 
for traffic alerts: azdot.gov/I10SR85toVerrado

	` By Mail: ADOT Communications, 1655 W. 
Jackson St., MD 126F, Phoenix, AZ 85007
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